On eve of International Children’s Day officials of Oryol Region
Investigations Directorate visit several specialized facilities for
orphans

On 30 May 2014, officials and Head of the Oryol Region Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s
Investigative Committee Sergey Sazin visited sponsored facilities: the specialized infant home in the
city of Oryol and Nekrasov school of orphans and children left without parental care.

After a concert prepared by the inmates and staff Mr. Sazin congratulated the children and guests on
the holiday. The children received presents.

On the invitation of the senior officials of the Investigations Directorate soloist of Oryol State
Philharmonic Society Natalia Kupriyanov, a famous Orthodox singer, performed for the guests.
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The meetings were held in warm friendly atmosphere as there have been good relationships between
the investigators and the inmates of the facilities and the Investigations Directorate hold such charity
events regularly.
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